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July 17, 2012                                                                                   File Number: G.10-06-017 
                                                                                               
 
Roxanne Namazi 
Senior Civil Engineer 
City of Davis 
Public Works Department 
1717 Fifth Street 
Davis, CA  95616 
 
 
RE: Time Extension Request of G.10-06-017 
 
 
Dear Ms. Namazi: 
 
This refers to your letter dated July 9, 2012, requesting a time extension to December 31, 2013, to 
comply with the provisions of the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission) General 
Order (GO) 88-B approval letter issued on July 21, 2010.  This approval letter authorized the 
alteration of the at-grade crossing at Fifth Street, CPUC # 108AE-75.90 and Dot No. 751231 
across the tracks of the California Northern Railroad (CNRR) in the City of Davis (City) in Yolo 
County. 
 
In a letter dated June 14, 2012, CNRR states that they concur with the City’s time extension 
request to December 31, 2013. 
 
The Commission’s Rail Crossings Engineering Section (RCES) investigation of this extension 
request finds that there has been no substantial change in circumstances since the granting of the 
original authority.  RCES has no objections to the requested time extension. 
 
In consideration of the above, the City is granted a time extension to December 31, 2013, to 
complete the alterations of the crossing.  In all other respects, the approval letter issued on July 21, 
2010, shall remain in full force and effect. 
 
Although not included in the original authorization letter, the City should inform CNRR of 
the completion of its work (In addition to submitting the required Form G to the CPUC).   
At the conclusion of the project, CNRR should submit an updated Federal Railroad 
Administration (FRA) inventory form to the FRA, reflecting the changes.  Commission 
requests a concurrent copy of the updated inventory form be submitted to 
rces@cpuc.ca.gov. 
 



Roxanne Namazi 
July 17, 2012 
Page 2 of 2 
 

 
 
Should the work not be completed by December 31, 2013, RCES will require a new GO 88-B 
application for the crossing modifications.  If you have any questions, please contact David 
Stewart at (916) 928-2515 or atm@cpuc.ca.gov . 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Daren Gilbert, Manager 
Rail Transit and Crossings Branch 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
 
cc: Larry Sorenson, General Manager CNRR 1801 Hanover Drive, Davis, CA 95616 


